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Jon Hentz was honored as Citizen of the Year 
at the Get-to-Know-Your-Neighbor Party at the 
Georgetown Community Center in March, 2010. 
He serves the Town as Shellfish Warden and as 
an active member of the Georgetown Volunteer 
Fire Department. Rosemary Hentz was herself 
honored as Citizen of the Year in 1997.

Photographer Sue Ludgin took this portrait of Jon 
and his wife at the Get-to-Know-Your-Neighbor Party.


